
 

Route Change to School 
Special 706 

Effective 10sT October 2021 

 

Students please note that school 
Special 706 will no longer deviate 
into Morrilla Dr in Kalgan Heights 
due to lack of patronage.   

This service will instead travel direct 
on Nanarup Rd/Lower King Rd 
between Great Southern Grammar 
School and Flinders Park Primary 
School.   

 

There will be no timing changes 
involved. 

 

 

 

Need More Information 
Call us 13 62 13 
 

Visit us on line 
Transregional.wa.gov.au 
 

Lost Property Call 
Swan Transit  9841 2888 
 

TransAlbany Depot 
7 Barker Road 
Albany WA 6330 

 

 
 
 
 
 


